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Letter from the Minister of the Interior (Stoyanov) to the Head of the STASI (Mielke), 29 
April 1987 

  

TOP SECRET 

  

To the Minster of State Security 
German Democratic Republic 
Comrade Erich Mielke 

  

Dear Mr. Mielke, 

In accordance with the cooperation between our intelligence organizations, we are sending you the following 
materials: 

• Information on the Turkish response to the reduction in U.S. military assistance for 1988—4 pages.  
• Information on the new Turkish National Military-Strategic Concept—5 pages.  
• Estimates on the Turkish armed forces in Cyprus—5 pages and Annexes 1, 2, 3, 4.  
• Estimates on radiolocation and listening centers on the island of Cyprus—5 pages.  
• Estimates on airports built on the Turkish part of Cyprus—5 pages.  
• Estimates on the new features of Algerian foreign policy—4 pages  
• Estimates on the current features of the situation in Algeria.  

  

Attachments: in accordance with text.  

With friendliest regards, 

[signed] 

Dimitar Stoyanov 
Minister of the Interior 
People's Republic of Bulgaria  

  

[Source: Bulgarian State Security Archives, AMVR, Fond 1, Opis 11a, a.e 353, p. 33. Translation by Vania 
Petkova] 


